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EPPY - 2

Dear Parents / Guardians, %;. (}

| hope this email finds you all well. | wanted to email you about a few things before the term ends today. Before |
get into the specifics | want to say a huge thank you to everyone for all your support during this term. It has been a
busy term - one that has seen the reopening of things and some level of normality returning here in school. For
example it was lovely to see parents going into the Junior Infants classes this week for Shared Reading and we look
forward to more initiatives, throughout the school, to involve you all before the end of the year. It is also lovely to
be planning nice things for term 3 - for example school tours and other fun thmgs

Opening and closing time

During the pandemic we started opening the gates at 8:50am. The girls
started coming in straight to their classes and the school day would
officially start at 9:00am. However we found that the girls would start
work when they were arriving into the classes at 8:50am. This week we
decided that we are going to continue opening the gates at 8:50am
and the day will also officially start at that time too (ie) 8:50am which
is ten minutes earlier than 9.00am. This will result in a ten minute
earlier finish at the end of the day (ie) Junior and Senior Infants will
finish the day at 1:30pm and First — Sixth Classes will finish at 2.30pm.
In summary:

o Gates will continue to open at 8:50am

o School day officially starts at 8:50am instead of 9:00am

o If your daughter arrives any later than 9:00am she will be
marked late.

o School day finishes at 1:30pm for Junior and Senior Infants

o School days finishes at 2:30pm for 1 Classes — 6™ Classes.

“Hoppy” Easter...

Dearbhla White, Principal



